



## **Dear Students**

As you embark on your summer break, we encourage you to recharge, and explore new interests. Remember to balance relaxation with productive activities like reading, learning new skills, or engaging in a hobby, keeping your minds sharp and ready for the upcoming exams. Enjoy your break, stay safe, cherish time with family and friends, and return with renewed energy and enthusiasm to embrace new challenges and opportunities!.

\*We are immensely thrilled & delighted to share the remarkable achievement of our school as we collaborated with The Blue Planet Environmental Solutions to upcycle, recycle & repurposed the resources using eco-friendly technologies.

Our school has been listed in Guinness Book of World Records for the maximum paper collected in 24 hours, underscoring our steadfast commitment to environmental sustainability. This accomplishment reflects the dedication and passion of our school community towards making a positive

impact on our planet."



CELEBRATING
THIS
EXTRAORDINARY
MILESTONE
TOGETHER!

### Dear Participant,

I am delighted to present you with this Certificate of Participation to recognize your important contribution to this GUINNESS WORLD RECORDS title.

At Guinness World Records, we have been measuring, verifying and recording the world's achievements since 1954. Today, our mission is to maintain an archive of records that inspires, engages and entertains people across the globe, and celebrates the world's best.

The record that you participated in is now one of the 40,000 world records that are held on the GUINNESS WORLD RECORDS database. Of the thousands of applications we receive every month, less than 5% actually make it to become an official entry in our archive. As a member of this select group, you should be extremely proud of your achievement.

On behalf of Guinness World Records, I would like to personally congratulate you on your GUINNESS WORLD RECORDS achievement.





# 1 MAY





Time to honor the hard work and dedication of individuals who make valuable contributions



































# The Investiture Ceremony, held on May 17th, was a grand and inspiring event, marking a pivotal moment in our school calendar. Newly appointed student council members

was a grand and inspiring event, marking a pivotal moment in our school calendar. Newly appointed student council members were formally vested with their badges and sashes, signifying their roles and responsibilities as school leaders. The event concluded with the oath-taking, where the student leaders pledged to uphold the values of the school. It was a proud moment for all, instilling a sense of responsibility and enthusiasm.





Congratulations! to Saanvi Jain of Class XII for winning 1st Position in the Inter School competition -Moods n Melodies and Special Mention in Art competition was given to Sohini Roy & Jasmine of Class VIII at St. Thomas' School, Mandir Marg



On May 8, 2024, Ms. Tamanna Ruth Edwards, a renowned Psychotherapist hosted a Leadership Training Programme at the Helen Jerwood Auditorium, Queen Mary's School Northend . The session, tailored for Council members, Prefects, and MUN Secretariat. .

With a focus on nurturing leadership skills among the newly appointed student council, the event aimed to inspire and empower young leaders in our school community.



wonderful opportunity to visit Pearl Academy for the Pearl Portfolio 2024. They were enthralled by the cuttingedge facilities and engaging workshops on fashion, design, and media. The academy's creative atmosphere inspired their artistic aspirations. This visit broadened their perspectives and ignited their passion for innovative fields.





To inspire and encourage students a special movie screening of 'Maidaan' while classes X to XII were treated to 'Srikanth' at Cinepolis, Pacific Mall, NSP. These movies provided a refreshing break from routine, engaging and inspiring students alike. The day was filled with fun and learning. Every moment was cherished which was evident from the beaming and exhilarated faces of students, making it a truly delightful experience.







The Career Counselling Committee of our school in collaboration with Vita Nova Educators Pvt. Limited organised a session on Thursday, May 16th, 2024, the session centered around the theme "Study Abroad Programme and Profile Building Elements: An Edge for Students." Attended by our diligent Class XI and XII students, the workshop proved to be immensely beneficial. Through insightful discussions on studying abroad preparation, profile enhancement, and critical thinking, attendees were equipped with invaluable knowledge and tools essential for navigating their academic and career pathways with confidence and efficacy.

# \*Empowering Minds and Bodies\*



Queen Mary's School,
Northend, in collaboration
with Max Hospital, Shalimar
Bagh, orchestrated a
thoughtful session on
Menstrual Hygiene for Class
VI students along with their
mothers on May 13, 2024.
The session aimed to provide
crucial information on
health, dignity and well-being
of girls and women
emphasizing on the
importance of Menstrual
Health.

